
November 7, 2006 

 

Hi Ted, 

 

I do remember Harriet. You don't have her last name 

just right. I think it was Swindon. She was pretty 

sharp. Do you know where she is now? I think she left 

because she wasn't getting the support she wanted from 

then-director Gordon ? - can't remember his name. 

Getting old. 

 

Shirley's email is scroe13@excite.com. Keep in mind, 

however, that she doesn't have email access at home. 

She uses a computer at the library, and I don't know 

how often. She called me last night to report that a 

top administrator at MERS, Kathy House, retired 

abruptly, after a shouting match with Anne. We will 

see if we can get her to come to our next 

get-together. 

 

My other website is www.steveharryssite.com. 

 

Do you mind if I forward your 11/7/06 email to Lois 

Withers and Shirley? I think they would be interested 

in your experiences with Anne when she was in charge 

of Investments. 

 

Steve 


